
SHARING GOD’S LOVE TO TRANSFORM PEOPLE 
INTO FULLY DEVOTED FOLLOWERS OF CHRIST

2221 EAST MEMORIAL ROAD EDMOND, OK 73013

405.478.0166 | MRCC.ORG | @MEMORIALROAD

STAY CONNECTED & INFORMED

Download the MRCC App (for iOS and Android) for easy 
access to all our resources. Check it out today!

Watch live or previous broadcasts of worship, sermons, 
or WOW at YouTube.com/memorialroad.

FAMILY UPDATES

SERMON INFO

Ways to give

mrcc.org
mrcc app
text amount to:
884.311.2333

Prayer Requests

We would love to pray for you. 
Submit your prayer requests 
at mrcc.org/prayer, or on the 
MRCC App.

Weekly Budget: $102,065  |  Avg Weekly Offering: $109,380 |  YTD Budget Surplus: $117,052

April 24 
2022

MINISTRY UPDATES

Hospitalized 
Margaret Olmstead, mother of Tina Winn, is in Parc Place Medical 
Resort recovering from a fall. 

Jean Horst, mother of Blair Horst, is in a rehabilitation facility 
recovering from a stroke.

Prayer Requests 
Cornelius Pittman, father of Anastasia Pittman, is having serious 
health problems and is scheduled for a biopsy in a few weeks. 

Wade Wolfe, son-in-law of Shirlie Ellis, was released from the 
rehabilitation hospital and is recovering at home now.

Showers
Baby Girl Shower for Peyton Ashpole is this afternoon from 
2-3:30 in the Parlor. She is registered at babylist.com. Both men 
and women are invited to this shower.  

Bridal Shower for Maislyn Weaver, fiancée of Grayson Boker, 
son of Robert & Traci Boker, is this afternoon from 3-4:30 at 
Amy Scott’s. They are registered at Amazon, Target, Sur la Table, 
Pottery Barn, and Williams Sonoma.

Baby Shower for Annika Anderson and Baby Mallory will be 
next Sunday, May 1, 1:30-2:30 p.m., in the East Foyer. She is 
registered at Babylist.com.

Bridal Shower for Kate Axtell (daughter of Bryan & Rene 
Axtell), fiancée of Alan Garner (son of Jason & Heidi Garner), 
will be next Sunday, May 1, 2-3:30 p.m., at Judy Branch’s. They 
are registered at Amazon, Target, Crate & Barrel, and Bed Bath 
& Beyond.

Thank You Notes
Dear MRCC Family: I just wanted to thank you and all who sent 
cards, texts, and hugs, in the loss of my mother-in-law, Marjorie 
Davis.  Thank you so much.                                ~Michelle Davis

Dear MRCC Family: Thank you so very much for your prayers, 
cards, and expressions of love to our family after the passing 
of Russ’s mother, Billie. 103 years is a long time to dwell on this 
earth. She did that with a kind, gentle spirit of love for others. 
We have many cherished memories, and we have joy knowing 
that her soul is now free from the earthly body with suffering 
and pain and is now sharing eternity with our Savior and those 
many family and friends who have gone ahead. Thanks again 
for your comfort in our loss.                                                                                                	
						       Love and blessings, Russ & Jan Hanan

Dear MRCC: Thank you so much for your generous support of our 
supply drive at Camp Rock Creek! We were able to fill our supply 
shed and raise some extra money to replenish our stock later this 
summer! We appreciate the support!                ~Emily McKnight

Dear friends, Thank you from the bottom of my heart for all the 
prayers, cards and thoughts during my recent surgery. Your 
support has been very encouraging.                          ~Carl Trent

4.24.22

FEATURED ITEMS

Questions for Reflection & Discussion

•	 What was a time when someone special showed up un-
announced?

•	 How do you think you would have responded to Jesus’s 
post-resurrection appearance?

•	 In John 20:27, Jesus spoke of doubt and belief. What did 
the disciples doubt on that occasion? What belief were they 
missing?

•	 What kind of peace does God promise in this life? Is it merely 
personal, or is there hope for communities and nations?

•	 What do you think the resurrection body will be like? (see 1 
Corinthians 15:35-58)

•	 How will our resurrected bodies be like His? (1 John 3:2)

   Our guest preacher today is Dr. Alden 
Bass. Alden is a New Testament scholar 
who teaches at Oklahoma Christian and 
is a favorite among the students. 
   Originally from middle Tennessee, he 
graduated with a BA in Religious Studies 
from Yale University in 2005 and an MTS 
from Vanderbilt Divinity School in 2007. 
He completed his Ph.D. in Historical 
Theology at Saint Louis University in 
2014. Alden and his wife, Candace, have 
served the church in a variety of ways over the years, including 
inner city ministry as well as communal living. He is a favorite 
among our Bible class teachers here at Memorial Road, and we 
are excited to hear his message.

STAFFING ANNOUNCEMENT

UPCOMING EVENTS

https://mrcc.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/1212/responses/new
https://www.mrcc.org/virtual-first-cup/
https://www.mrcc.org/event/western-bbq/
https://www.mrcc.org/ministries/adult-education/#wednesday
https://www.mrcc.org/ministries/care-counseling/
https://www.mrcc.org/ministries/mens/
https://mrcc.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/1465/responses/new
https://www.mrcc.org/event/summit-2022/
https://www.mrcc.org/ministries/celebrate-recovery/
https://www.mrcc.org/ministries/womens/
https://www.mrcc.org/give/
https://www.mrcc.org/contact/



